		(Pages: 2)	10031
Re	eg. No. :		
Na	ıme :		
	(Career Relat	(2014 Admission)	AL RELATIONS
Tir	ne : 3 Hours		Max. Marks: 80
A	nswer all the questions		
1.			
	1) effects	upon the performance resulting from	presence of others.
	2) Leaders who exert	profound influence over followers by per techniques is called	
	<ol> <li>A person's percep specific task is cal</li> </ol>	tion of his or her own ability or comp	etency to deal with a
		behaviour, personality, characteristice's sex in a given society is called	cs and expectancies
	body parts is called		(1×5=5 Marks)
11.	Define the following.	Each question carries 1 mark :	.29) Group operation
	6) Empathy.		
	7) Group think.	two of the following, Each carries t	
	91 Allindullon		
	10) Sex and Gender.	nomen s	(1×5=5 Marks)
111.	Answerany eight of the should not exceed on	he following. <b>Each</b> carries <b>2</b> marks. The paragraph:	he answer
	11) Self presentation.	ation becomes the core of screaming to verbal and nonverbal communici	
	12) Group cohesivenes		



- 13) Identity crisis.
- 14) Internal attribution.
- 15) Democratic leader.
- 16) Crowd. 30 return emmanger 9 segret terif betalen genet)
- 17) Social interaction.
- 18) Observation.
- 19) Romantic relationship.
- 20) Need for affiliation.
- 21) Problem solving skill.
- 22) Proximity and love.

(2x8=16 Marks)

- IV. Answer any six of the following. Each carries 4 marks. The answer should not exceed 120 words:
  - 23) How emotional state contribute for affiliation?
  - 24) Why decision making is difficult in group setting?
  - 25) Attributional errors.
  - 26) Relation between health and locus of control.
  - 27) Nonverbal communication as a major part of communication.
  - 28) Self development and self concept in Adolescence.
  - 29) Group operations in informal groups.
  - 30) Development of group norms.
  - 31) Rejected group member.

(4×6=24 Marks)

II. Define the following. Each question.

- V. Write essay on any two of the following. Each carries 15 marks:
  - 32) What are the stages of developing group norms? Explain.
  - 33) What is socialization process? Explain it sequentially as per the physical development of a person.
  - 34) What is self esteem and how it is formed?
  - 35) Why communication becomes the core of sociability? Explain with special reference to verbal and nonverbal communication. (2x15=30 Marks)

Reg. No.:.....

Name: ...... and on his sixe of for a total august of years is ward

First Semester B.Com. Degree Examination, January 2016 (Career Related First Degree Programme under CBCSS)

Group 2 (a)

Commerce and Tourism and Travel Management
Vocational Course – I
TT 1171: PRINCIPLES OF TOURISM
(2013 Admn. Onwards)

Time: 3 Hours

Max. Marks: 80

#### SECTION-A

Answer all questions in one or two sentences each. Each question carries 1 mark. Explain the following.

- 1. What is heritage hotel?
- 2. What is Social Tourism?
- 3. What is a transit visa?
- 4. Who is GSA?
- 5. What is itinerary?
- 6. What is a Caravan?
- 7. Define the term package tour.
- 8. What is FAM?
- 9. Define carrying Capacity.
- 10. What is motel?

(10x1=10 Marks)

### SECTION-B

Answer any 8 questions not to exceed in one paragraph. Each question carries 2 marks.

-2-

- 11. What are the basic travel motivators?
- 12. Discuss the term leakages in connection with tourism.
- 13. What is tourism multiplier effect?
- 14. Write a brief note on the private airlines in India.
- 15. What is ASTA?
- 16. Write a note on industries associated with travel trade.
- 17. Write a note on employment potential in tourism industry.
- 18. What are the sources of information for a tourist?
- 19. Write a note on sustainable development of tourism.
- 20. What are the positive impacts of tourism on environment?
- 21. Why is planned development needed in the tourism industry?
- 22. Briefly explain some emerging trends in tourism.

(8×2= 16 Marks)

## SECTION-C

Answer any 6 questions not to exceed 120 words. Each question carries 4 marks.

- 23. Discuss the various components of tourism.
- 24. Explain the socio-cultural impacts of tourism.
- 25. Write a note on the basic travel documents for international travel.
- 26. Explain health tourism and its features.
- 27. Why are tourism studies called multi-disciplinary?

0x1 = 10 Madcs)

. What is motel ?



- 28. Write short notes on
  - a) The Silk Route
  - b) The Grand Tour.
- 29. List the various land and water based adventure sports.
- 30. Write a note on Palace-on-Wheels and the Golden Triangle.
- 31. Discuss the different forms of tourism.

(6×4= 24 Marks)

### SECTION-D

Answer any two questions in not exceeding 4 pages. Each question carries 15 marks.

- 32. Explain the economic impacts of tourism with case study of any one destination.
- 33. Explain the different modes of transport with its major features.
- 34. "Tourism has played a major role in improving international understanding". Comment.
- 35. Explain the alternative forms of Tourism.

H	11111	IN R	1001	m	m	m
u	IIII	Ш	Ш	Ш	Ш	Ш

(Pages: 3)

9899

Reg. No. : .....

Name : .....

First Semester B.Com. Degree Examination, January 2016
First Degree Programme under CBCSS
METHODOLOGY AND PERSPECTIVES OF BUSINESS EDUCATION
(Common for Core Course I: CO 1141/CX 1141/TT 1141/HM 1141/
CC 1141 (2014 Adm.) and Foundation Course I: CO 1121/CX 1121/
TT 1121/HM 1121/CC 1121 (2015 Adm.)

Time: 3 Hours

Max. Marks: 80

### SECTION-A

Answer all questions. Each question carries 1 mark.

- 1. What is an economic system?
- 2. What is a mixed economy?
- 3. What do you mean by corporate entities?
- 4. Define Corporate Governance.
- 5. What is Liberalisation?
- 6. Who is an Intrapreneur?
- 7. What is flow chart?
- 8. What are primary data?
- 9. What is quantity of life?
- State the voting principle in Co-operatives.

(10x1=10 Marks)



### SECTION-B

Answer any eight questions. Each question carries 2 marks. Each answer not to exceed one paragraph.

- 11. What do you mean by Right Issue?
- 12. How trained manpower contributes to national development?
- 13. State the organisational objectives of HRM.
- 14. What is direct tax? Give two examples.
- 15. What are intangible products?
- 16. What is Capital Market?
- 17. How data is collected through schedule method?
- 18. What is Retained earnings?
- 19. State the economic objectives of business.
- 20. Define Joint Stock Company.
- 21. How innovation works under socialism?
- 22. What is wealth maximisation?

(8×2=16 Marks)

### SECTION-C

Answer any six questions. Each question carries 4 marks. Each answer not to exceed 120 words.

- 23. What are the features of planned economy?
- 24. State the advantages of Partnership.
- 25. Explain the objectives of public sector.
- 26. What are the features of managerialism?
- 27. Distinguish between Private Company and Public Company.

- 28. Briefly explain the factors affecting savings.
- 29. What are the sources of long-term finance?
- 30. Explain the management problems in small organisations.
- 31. What are the qualities of user friendly software?

(6x4=24 Marks)

# SECTION - D

Answer any two questions. Each question carries 15 marks. Each answer not to exceed four pages.

- 32. Discuss the major types of business entities?
- 33. What is a stock exchange? Examine the role of stock exchange in the development of an economy.
- 34. Explain the functions of Commercial Banks.
- 35. Discuss the steps involved in an investigation process.

CHARGE TRUE	INTEL®	BHB	MIN	1881
	ш	ш	BH.	ш
COMMISSION OF REAL PROPERTY.	III.	Alla	ALL S	18.81

(Pages: 3)

9886

Reg. No. : ......

First Semester B.Com. Degree Examination, January 2016 (First Degree Programme under CBCSS) ENVIRONMENTAL STUDIES

(Common for Foundation Course I - CO 1121/CX 1121/TT 1121/HM 1121 (2013, 2014 Adms.), CC 1121 (2014 Adm.) and Core Course I - CO 1141/CX 1141/TT 1141/HM 1141/CC 1141 (2015 Adm.)

Time: 3 Hours

Max. Marks: 80

## SECTION - A

Answer all questions in one or two sentences each. Each question carries 1 mark.

- 1. What is Atmosphere?
- 2. Define Environment.
- 3. What is balanced ecosystem?
- 4. What are hazardous wastes?
- 5. What is Acid Rain?
- 6. Explain ICDS.
- 7. State any two rights against exploitation.
- 8. What are waterborne diseases?
- 9. What is recycling of wastes?
- 10. What are renewable resources?

(10×1=10 Marks)



### SECTION-B

Answer any eight questions in not exceeding one paragraph each. Each question carries 2 marks.

- 11. What do you mean by Environmental Chemistry?
- 12. Briefly explain the functions of forests.
- 13. Write a note on food chain.
- 14. What is Ecological Succession?
- 15. Name any two secondary sources of energy.
- 16. What do you mean by pyramids of Biomass?
- 17. What is grassland ecosystem?
- 18. What are the main objectives Environment Protection Act, 1986?
- 19. State the concept of value education.
- 20. Briefly explain the concept of sustainable development.
- 21. Explain wasteland.
- 22. What are sacred forests?

(8x2=16 Marks)

#### SECTION-C

Answer any six questions. Each question carries 4 marks. Each answer not to exceed 120 words.

- 23. Explain how air pollution can be controlled?
- 24. Write a note on women and child welfare measures in India.
- 25. Explain Rehabilitation of people.

- 26. What are the sources of solid wastes?
- 27. Explain the objectives of Environmental Studies.
- 28. What are the effects of soil erosion?
- 29. What is Desertification? What are its causes?
- 30. Give a brief account of Hotspots in India.
- 31. Explain various methods of water conservation.

(6x4=24 Marks)

### SECTION - D

Answer any two questions in not exceeding four pages each. Each question carries 15 marks.

- 32. Explain Desert ecosystem with its features and types.
- 33. What is water pollution? What are its sources and effects?
- 34. What do you mean by population explosion? Explain its impact upon environment.
- 35. Explain the threats to Biodiversity.

9821

Reg. No. : .....

First Semester B.A./B.Sc./B.Com. Degree Examination, January 2016
First Degree Programme under CBCSS
ENGLISH LANGUAGE
Language Course

Listening, Speaking and Reading
(Common for B.A./B.Sc. (EN 1111.1), B.Com. (EN 1111.2) and 2(a)
(EN 1111.3)
(2015 Admission)

Time: 3 Hours Max. Marks: 80

- I. Answer all the questions in a word or a sentence.
  - 1) How many consonants are there in English sounds?
  - 2) Write the pronunciation of "ch" in the word "Christian".
  - 3) Give any two examples of a monosyllabic word.
  - 4) Write the syllabic structure of the word 'book'.
  - 5) How do we pronounce the last '-s' in the word 'horses'?
  - 6) Write a word where /v/ comes in the final position.
  - 7) What is the first sound in the word 'university'?
  - 8) Write any one word where the sound /b/ is silent.
  - 9) In which play does Dr. Stronetz appear as a character?
  - 10) From which disease was llse suffering?

(10×1=10 Marks)

- II. Answer any eight of the following in a short paragraph of 50 words each.
  - 11) What are the three levels in the reading process?
  - 12) Write a brief note on Indian English.
  - 13) What are the skills to be developed for speed reading?
  - 14) Write a conversation between a salesperson and a customer who walks in to buy a mobile.
  - 15) A customer has walked in to open an account in a bank. An official talks to him. Write the dialogue which ensues between them.



	16)	Write expres	ssions for thanking someone in the following situations:
		Giving you a	birthday gift.
		Returning yo	our lost purse.
	17)	Transcribe to	he following words : college, develop.
		What is fluer	
	19)	Define intona	ation.
	20)	What is the	chief function of the soft palate?
			e central motifs in Day of Atonement?
			attitude of Menelaus towards his wife Helena? (8×2=16 Mark
08	II. An	swerany six	of the following in a paragraph of about 100 words.
	23)	Comment on	the beginning of the play The Death Trap.
	24)	Briefly explai	in skimming.
	25)	Transcribe th	ne following words:
		Insincere, Inj Biography.	ect, Remember, Comprise, Articulate, Classify, Probability,
	26)	Complete the	conversation given below.
		Rekha:	May I come in, sir?
		Interviewer:	HERENTHOTERING CHRESTO BIRTHOON BEEN 19
		Rekha:	the state of the same of the same at the same of
		Interviewer:	Good morning. Please take your seat.
		Rekha:	Section 5 - The Still State 12 of each year photographic in
		Interviewer:	Tell me something about yourself.
		Rekha:	The state of the s
		Interviewer:	How long have you been working?
		Rekha:	
		Interviewer:	Why do you want to leave your present job?
		Rekha:	Great S.D. 18 Tr. August (C. Angestrod company many a short of
		Interviewer:	. Thank you. We will let you know by the end of

27) You meet your neighbour in the lift after a long time. Construct a dialogue between the two of you.

the week.

Rekha:



- 28) Write a short note on listening and note-taking.
- 29) You see your principal walking down the college corridor at lunch time. You greet him formally and he responds. Prepare a dialogue from taking the cue given in the following columns.

You	Principal
Exchange greetings	Reciprocates
	Enquires about lunch
Reply and talk about lunch in canteen	Asks student's feedback about canteen food
Reply	Wishes good luck and closes the conversation

30) Scan the following poem and answer the questions that follow.

Tyger! Tyger! burning bright
In the forests of the night,
What immortal hand or eye
Could frame thy fearful symmetry?

In what distant deeps or skies
Burnt the fire of thine eyes?
On what wings dare he aspire?
What are hand dare sieze the fire?

And what shoulder and what art.

Could twist the sinews of thy heart?

And when thy heart began to beat,

What dread hand? and what dread feet?

What the hammer? What the chain? In what furnace was thy brain? What are anvil? What dread grasp Dare its deadly terrors clasp?

When the stars threw down their spears, And watered heaven with their tears, Did he smile his work to see? Did he who made the Lamb make thee? Tyger! Tyger! burning bright In the forests of the night, What immortal hand or eye Dare frame thy fearful symmetry?

- 1) What does the tiger represent?
- 2) What does the lamb symbolize?
- 3) What gives us the idea of God's greater strength and his artistic imagination?
- 4) Comment on the ending of the poem.
- 31) Read the passage intensively and answer the following questions.

Situated in the southern part of the capital, the Qutab Minar is one of the most iconic monuments of the country. It is a soaring 73 m high monument, tapering as it rises, with a diameter at the base and a mere 2.5 m at the top. It has five distinct storeys, each with a projecting balcony. Qutbu'd-Din Aibak laid the foundation of the Minar in 1199 AD for the use of the mu'azzin (crier) to call the faithful to prayer. However, the tower as it stands today was not built under a single ruler. While Qutbu'd-Din raised the first storey, three more storeys were added by his successor and son – in – law Shamsu'd-Din Itutmish. Numerous inscriptions in various parts of the Minar speak of the history of Qutab. To the north-east of minar stands the Quwwat-ul-Islam Mosque which was also built by Qutbu'd-Din in 1198 AD.

- 1) What is the height of the Qutab Minar?
- 2) Who laid the foundation of the Minar and in which year?
- 3) Where is the Quwwat-ul-Islam Mosque located?
- 4) Who was Shamsu'd-Din Itutmish and what is he credited with? (6x4=24 Marks)

# IV. Answer any two of the following in about three hundred words each.

- 32) Explain in details what you understand by listening skill.
- 33) Write an essay on the impact of 'After Twenty Years' on the readers.
- 34) Transcribe the following words: Woman Firm, Skirt, Beautiful, Statement, Sure, Silence, Uncle, Bird, Debate, Human, Deal, Notice, Relish, Strong.
- 35) You meet a foreigner in Trivandrum railway station. He wants you to be his guide. He wants to visit tourist spots in Kerala. Pen down three conversations between you and the foreigner. (2x15=30 Marks)

Reg. No.:.... Name:.....

First Semester B.A./B.Sc./B.Com. Degree Examination, January 2016 (Career Related First Degree Programme Under CBCSS) Group 2(a)

> Language Course - II: Additional Language - I ML 1111.3 : GADYASAHITHYAM (2014 Admn. Onwards)

Max. Marks: 80 Time: 3 Hours

- ഒരു വാക്കിലോ പരമാവധി രണ്ടു വാക്യത്തിലോ ഉത്തരമെഴുതുക :
  - 1) 'കടൽത്തീരത്ത് ' എന്ന കഥയിലെ തൂക്കിലേറ്റപ്പെടുന്ന കഥാപാത്രം ?
  - 2) 'ഇന്നലെ ഇവിടത്തെ ഐസലേഷൻ വാർഡിൽ കിടന്ന് രവി മരിച്ചു' ഏതു കഥയുടെ തുടക്കമാണിത് ?
  - 3) ശീലാന്തിപ്പിള്ളിത്തറവാട് സ്ഥാപിച്ചതാര് ?
  - 4) കെ. ജി. ജോർജിന്റെ ആദ്യ സിനിമ ഏത് ?
  - 5) കുട്ടിക്കാലത്ത് വി.ടി. അറിയപ്പെട്ടിരുന്നത് ഏതു പേരിലാണ് ?
  - 6) ഇന്ത്യയിലെ സൈബർ ജേണലിസത്തിന്റെ പിതാവ് ?
  - 7) 'ക്ഷോഭിക്കുന്നവരുടെ സുവിശേഷം' എന്ന കൃതി എഴുതിയതാര് ?
  - 8) ബാല്യകാലസഖിയിലെ നായികാനായകന്മാർ ആര് ?
  - 9) ശരിയായ പദം തെരഞ്ഞെടുത്തെഴുതുക.
    - A) ചെമപ്പ് ചുവപ്പ്
- B) അസ്തമനം അസ്തമയം
- 10) വാകൃശുദ്ധി വരുത്തുക.
  - A) ഈ വസ്തുത പ്രത്യേകിച്ച് എടുത്തു പറയാൻ ഞങ്ങൾ തീരുമാനിച്ചു.
  - B) വരൾച്ചയുണ്ടായതിനു കാരണം മഴ പെയ്യാതിരുന്നതു കൊണ്ടാണ്.

(10×1=10 മാർക്ക്)



- II. ഒരു ഖണ്ഡികയിൽ കവിയാതെ ഏതെങ്കിലും എട്ടു ചോദ്യത്തിന് ഉത്തരം എഴുതുക :
  - 11) 'മോളേ, എനിക്ക് നിന്നെപ്പോലെ അവനും' എന്ന് ഔസേപ്പുചേട്ടൻ പറയാൻ കാരണമെന്ത് ?
  - 12) 'ഇക്കാണിക്കുന്നത് തെറ്റാണെന്ന് ഇന്ദിരയ്ക്കൊരു ഭിവസം മനസ്സിലാകും' കഥാസന്ദർഭമെന്ത് ?
  - 13) വെള്ളയിയപ്പനും മകനുമായുള്ള അവസാന സംഭാഷണം ജീവിത യാഥാർഥ്യത്തെ പ്രതീകവത്ക്കരിക്കുന്നതെങ്ങനെ ?
  - 14) മാതാപിതാക്കൾക്ക് കത്തെഴുതാതിരിക്കാൻ നീതിഷ് കുമാർ കണ്ടെത്തുന്ന ന്യായീകരണമെന്ത് ?
  - 15) 'ആ സമയത്ത് ഇരുണ്ട തെങ്ങുകൾക്ക് മീതേ നീലാകാശത്ത് ചന്ദ്രകല തെളിഞ്ഞു നിന്നിരുന്നു' — സന്ദർഭമെന്ത് ?
  - 16) നാടകത്തിന്റെ പ്രകാശനത്തിൽ കൂടി നാടകകൃത്ത് ലക്ഷ്യം വെക്കുന്നതെന്ത് ?
  - 17) ചിന്തകനായ കേസരിയുടെ വിപ്ലവ മനോഭാവത്തെ കെ. പി. അപ്പൻ ചിത്രീകരിക്കുന്നതെങ്ങനെ ?
  - 18) ബ്രാഹ്മണശാപം തറവാട് മുടിക്കും എന്ന വിശ്വാസം ഇളകിത്തെറിച്ച കഥ തകഴി സൂചിപ്പിക്കുന്നതെങ്ങനെ ?
  - 19) മലയാളസിനിമയ്ക്ക് പരീക്ഷണത്വര ഇല്ല എന്ന് കെ. ജി. ജോർജ് പറയാൻ കാരണമെന്ത് ?
  - 20) മൊബൈൽ ഫോൺ, മാധ്യമങ്ങളുടെ രാജാവാകും എന്നു പറയുന്നതിന്റെ യുക്തി എന്ത് ?
  - 'കള്ളാ, ഓത്തു ചൊല്ലാൻ മോഹമുണ്ടോ നിനക്ക്. ആ ഭീമാകാരം എന്റെ നേർക്കു മുഷ്ടി ചുരുട്ടി' — സന്ദർഭം വ്യക്തമാക്കുക.
  - 22) 'രാമൻ നിരപരാധിയാണ്. മാറാപ്പിൽ നിന്ന് പോയ ഉറുപ്പിക കിട്ടിയിരിക്കുന്നു'
     കഥാസന്ദർഭം വൃക്തമാക്കുക.
     (8×2=16 മാർക്ക്)
- III. ഓരോന്നിനും 120 വാക്കിൽ കവിയാതെ ഏതെങ്കിലും ആറു ചോദ്യത്തിന് ഉത്തരം എഴുതുക :
  - 23) ജീവിതത്തിന്റെ ദുരന്തദർശനമാണ് ബഷീർ 'ബാല്യകാലസഖി'യിൽ ആവിഷ്കരിക്കുന്നത് – വിശദമാക്കുക.
  - 24) ഉത്തരാധുനിക ജീവിതത്തിന്റെ ആഴമില്ലായ്യ വെളിവാക്കുന്ന കഥയാണ് 'അടയാളവാക്യങ്ങൾ' – വ്യക്തമാക്കുക.



- 25) എല്ലാ യാത്രകളും അപാരതയിൽ ലയിക്കുന്നു സങ്കല്പം 'കടൽത്തീരത്ത് ' എന്ന കഥയിലുണ്ട് — അപഗ്രഥിക്കുക.
- 26) അദ്ധ്വാനത്തിന്റെ മഹത്ത്വവും മിണ്ടാപ്രാണിയുടെ സ്സേഹവും പ്രതിഫലിക്കുന്ന കഥയാണ് 'ശബ്ലിക്കുന്ന കലപ്പ' — വ്യക്തമാക്കുക.
- 27) 'എന്റെ നാടിന്റെ കഥയാണ് കയർ' എന്നു തകഴി പറയാൻ കാരണമെന്ത് ?
- 28) കേസരിയുടെ സ്വകാര്യജീവിതം ഒരു കപ്പൽച്ചേതമായിരുന്നു എന്ന് കെ. പി. അപ്പൻ പറയുന്നതെന്തുകൊണ്ട് ?
- 29) നാടകുവും മറ്റു സാഹിത്യരൂപങ്ങളും തമ്മിലുള്ള പ്രധാന വ്യത്യാസങ്ങൾ ഏവ ?
- 30) മാധ്യമമേഖലയിൽ വന്ന പുതിയ മാറ്റങ്ങൾ എന്തെല്ലാം ?
- 31) ഇംഗ്ലീഷിലേയ്ക് തർജമ ചെയ്യുക.

As a students Albert Schueitcher made a decision which changed the course of his whole life. In the summery of 1896 he was at home in Gunshack. On a bright sunny morning as the church bell were ringing he was wondering, why so many people were poor and were suffering while he enjoyed a good home and good education. It was then he decided to spend his life in the service of others. He did not know how he could do this, but he know that God good show him the way.

(6×4=24 ๑๑๗๑๑๑)

- IV. മൂന്നു പുറത്തിൽ കവിയാതെ ഏതെങ്കിലും രണ്ടെണ്ണത്തിന് ഉത്തരം എഴുതുക :
  - 32) ബാല്യകാലസഖിയുടെ ആഖ്യാനഘടനയും പ്രമേയസ്വഭാവവും ചർച്ച ചെയ്യുക.
  - 33) ഒ. വി. വിജയന്റെ നീതിസങ്കല്പവും അത്തീയബോധവും 'കടൽത്തീരത്ത് ' എന്ന കഥയിൽ സമന്വയിക്കുന്നതെങ്ങനെ ? വിശദമാക്കുക.
  - 34) യാഥാസ്ഥിതിക പാരമ്പര്യം നൽകുന്ന കണ്ണീരും വിപ്ലവ യാഥാർത്ഥ്യം നൽകുന്ന കിനാവുമാണ് തന്റെ ആത്മകഥയിലൂടെ വി.ടി. ചിത്രീകരിക്കുന്നത് — അപഗ്രഥിക്കുക.
  - 35) 'സാംസ്കാരിക വികസനവും ശുചിത്വബോധവും' എന്ന വിഷയത്തെ ആധാരമാക്കി ഉപന്യാസം തയ്യാറാക്കുക. (2x15=30 മാർക്ക്)

Reg. No.:....

Name : .....

First Semester B.Com. Degree Examination, January 2016 (Career Related First Degree Programme under CBCSS)

Group 2(a)

Language Course : Additional Language - HINDI HN 1111.4 : Prose, Commerical Hindi and Letter Writing (2014 Admn.)

Time: 3 Hours

Max. Marks: 80

एक शब्द या वाक्य म उत्तर लिखिए :

(10x1=10 Marks)

- 1) 'शतरज क खिलाडों' क रचयिता कान ह ?
- 2) विज्ञापन म मद का किसका प्रतोक मानत ह ?
- 3) मातादोन को राय म चांद क किस हिस्स पर मनध्यजाति रहतो ह ?
- 4) 'स्त्रो जा महज त्वचा ह' किसको रचना ह?
- 5) 'चिंतामणि' किसक निबन्धा का सगह ह ?
- 6) हरिशकर परसाइ किस प्रकार क रचनाकार ह ?
- 7) मनष्य क सार प्रयत्ना का क्या उद्दश्य ह ?
- 8) 'To' क लिए हिन्दो म क्या लिखत ह ?
- 9) पिता का पत्र लिखत समय क्या स्वनिदश लिखत ह ?
- 10) किसो पदाधिकारो का पत्र लिखत समय सबाधन क लिए किस शब्द का प्रयाग करत ह ?

िकन्हों आठ प्रश्ना क उत्तर करोब 50 शब्दा म लिखिए :

(8x2=16 Marks)

- 11) 'घोस्' का चरित्र -चित्रण कोजिए।
- 12) 'काध का स्वरूप सन्दर आर मनाहर दिखाइ दगा'। कब ?
- 13) मनध्य अपनो स्मित का चिरस्थायो बनान क लिए क्या-क्या करता ह ?
- 14) विज्ञापन न समाज म स्त्रो सान्दय का कान-सा नया मानक स्थापित कर दिया ह ?
- 15) 'उस बेकण्ड ल जाना । हम दाना हृदय स आशोवाद द रह ह । आज जा भाजन मिला वह कभी उम भर न मिला था।' व्याख्या कोजिए।
- 16) काध कब प्रतिकार का रूप धारण करता ह ?
- 17) 'अपनो प्रयसो क वियाग पर बहाए गए शाहजहां क व आंस चिरस्थायो हा गय।' कस ?

- 18) 'काध सब मनाविकारा स फर्तीला ह।' एस क्या बताया गया ह?
- 19) इस्पक्टर मातादोन क्या चांद पर गय ?
- 20) 'जितना आकषण आज हमार समाज म ग्लमर, चकाचाध का ह, उतना चिंतन आर विचार का नहीं ह।' व्याख्या कोजिए।
- 21) मातादोन न पलिस लाइन म क्या हनमानजो का मदिर स्थापित करन का कहा ?
- 22) ताजमहल का पराना वभव कस नष्ट हा गया ?

# III. किन्हों **छ:** प्रश्ना क उत्तर **सा-सा** शब्दा म लिखिए :

(6×4=24 Marks)

- 23) व्यावसायिक पत्र को सामान्य विशषताएं क्या-क्या ह ?
- 24) फडरल बक को तश्श्र् शाखा म लिपिक का एक पद खालो ह । उक्त पद क लिए आवदन पत्र तथार कोजिए।
- 25) कनरा बक म बचत खाता खालन क लिए शाखा प्रबन्धक क नाम पत्र लिखिए।
- 26) विवाह क निमत्रण पत्र का नमना लिखिए।
- 27) एजसो को प्राप्ति क लिए पत्र का एक नमना प्रस्तत कोजिए।
- 28) संस्था को साख जानन हत लिख जानवाल पत्र का नम्ना तयार कोजिए।
- 29) पस्तक विकता का पस्तक मांगात हए लिख जानवाल पत्र का नम्ना प्रस्तत कोजिए।
- 30) आदश रदद करन क लिए लिख जानवाल पत्र का नम्ना लिखिए।
- 31) मबइ क हाटल म कमरा बर्किंग हत पत्र लिखिए।

## IV. किन्हों दा प्रश्ना क उत्तर करोब 250 शब्दा म लिखिए:

- 32) 'ताज' का साराश लिखकर सिद्ध कोजिए कि 'शाहजहां न निराकार मत्य का अक्षय सान्दयप्ण स्वरूप पदान किया ह।'
- 33) "'कफन' कहानो दिखातो ह कि सामतवादो तथा प्जोवादो व्यवस्था अपन परिणामा म कितनो भयकर आर जड हा सकतो ह।" कहानो को कथावस्त लिखकर इस कथन पर अपन विचार प्रकट कोजिए।
- 34) पलिस महकम म व्याप्त भष्टाचार पर करारा व्यग्य करनवालो रचना ह 'इस्पक्टर मातादिन चांद पर' समधन कोजिए।
- 35) विज्ञापन क क्षत्र म स्त्रों का आजकल वस्तवत् इस्तमाल हाता ह। 'स्त्रों जा महज त्वचा ह' लख क आधार पर इस कथन क सबन्ध म अपना मत व्यक्त कोजिए।